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Response to Comments 

Boyd County Sanitary Landfill 

Solid Waste Permit Renewal 

Agency Interest 40319 APE20200002 

December 21, 2020 

 

Background: The Division of Waste Management (DWM) received an application proposing the 

renewal of the Boyd County Sanitary Landfill on June 15, 2020. A public notice was published 

related to this action on July 15, 2020.  

DWM received a comment during the comment period of the mentioned public notice concerning 

the renewal of the above-referenced landfill. The following is a summation of the comment and 

the response to the comment related to the permit issuance in accordance with 401 KAR 47:140.  

Comment:  A comment was submitted on behalf of the Citizens of Boyd County Environmental 

Coalition (CBCEC) requesting all required conditions adopted from the Agreed Order of Judgment 

from the current permit (APE20190010) be carried forward to the renewed permit.   

Response: All permit conditions from the most recent permit, issued February 7, 2020, remained 

in facility permit. The only updates included revised dates, such as an extended expiration date, 

and an addition to the approved applications to include the renewal application.  Further, this 

condition remains: 

“The issuance of this permit does not supersede, and shall not negate, any term of the Agreed 

Judgment in Boyd Circuit Civil Action 15-CI-00618 as amended on August 16, 2017.” 

 

- END –  

 

  


